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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE:
BOARD OF EXAMINERS OF PSYCHOLOGISTS

MEETING DATE AND TIME:
Monday, April 2, 2007 at 9:00 a.m.
PLACE:
Division of Professional Regulation

861 Silver Lake Blvd., Cannon Building

Conference Room A

Dover, Delaware
AMENDED AGENDA
(Amended Items are noted by an asterisk)
1.0 Call to Order
2.0 Review and Approval of Meeting Minutes
2.1
Meeting Minutes - February 5, 2007
3.0 Unfinished Business
3.1
Report on Committee’s Discussion of Psychological Assistant Requirements

          *3.2
Review Previously Tabled Application from Barbara Briggs
4.0
New Business

4.1
Public Hearing
4.1.1
Proposed Changes to Rules and Regulations – Rules 5.0, 10.0 and 13.0

4.2
Propose to Deny Hearing



4.2.1
Dr. Judith Pierson



4.2.2
Dr. Robin Hegvik


4.3
Application for Initial Licensure



4.3.1
Dr. Pamela Smith
5.0
Other Business before the Board (For Discussion Only)
6.0
Public Comment
7.0
Next Meeting – May 7, 2007
8.0
Adjournment

Please Take Note:  Applications for this agenda must be complete and received by 4:30 p.m. on the third business day previous to the meeting date; thus a final amended agenda will be published to reflect any items received after posting of the original agenda.  Unforeseen circumstances may result in a meeting being cancelled should there be a lack of quorum. 

Pursuant to 29 Delaware Code, Section 10004(e)(2), the Board shall pre-announce or pre-publish all Executive Sessions; however, such agenda shall be subject to change to include additional items including Executive Sessions which arise at the time of the body’s meeting.

MEMBERS:  PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE OF THE DELAWARE BOARD OF EXAMINERS OF PSYCHOLOGISTS AT 302-744-4534 OR EMAIL THE BOARD’S ADMINISTRATIVE SPECIALIST AT catherine.simon@state.de.us IMMEDIATELY IF YOU CANNOT ATTEND THE MEETING.  THANK YOU.







